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Thank you Mr. President,

The Republic of Macedonia welcomes the high level delegation of Paraguay and thanks them for the presentation of their national report today. 

We commend overall progress achieved in many areas of HR and institutional improvements at national level since their first UPR. We highly appreciate the pro-active role of Paraguay as member to the HRC.
We note with appreciation the establishment of the Inter-Agency Commission on the Enforcement of International Judgements in 2013.
The Republic of Macedonia also commends Paraguay’s actions and measures taken regarding the reduction of poverty.
We welcome Paraguay’s adoption of the National Human Rights Action Plan in order to improve, respect and fulfill its human rights obligations 
While appreciating the adoption of number of legal documents related to the protection of HR defenders, we are concerned about safety of journalists due to the increased number of murders committed against them in the past year. 

Persisting stereotypes of the role of the women in the society, violence against women and domestic violence is another area where we believe that the government can make additional efforts to further improve its reforms.    
We would like to ask the Delegation of Paraguay the following:  
We would appreciate for additional information regarding further steps that Government is intending to take in order to adopt the anti –discrimination law in line with international HR standards.

The Republic of Macedonia has one recommendation to offer for consideration: 
Consider adopting a law to prevent, punish and eradicate the violence against women. 
Thank you, Mr. President. 
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